
    
 

 

 
A huge thank you to all our parents, carers and family member who joined us last night 
for our scarecrow festival and MacMillan Cake sale. It was wonderful to see so many 

families on their scarecrow hunt. 
 

We raised an amazing £585.00 for this very worthwhile cause. We couldn’t have done this 
without the generous donations of cakes from staff and parents.  

 
Thank you once again! 

 

 
 

We are continuing to collect harvest food next week. Any food that is collected will be 
donated to our local food back to support families in need.  

 
If you would like to donate harvest food, please send it into school with your child. 

 
Thank you in advance for your contributions. 
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**Change of Date** 
Due to Educational Visits the dates of our Autumn term parents evening have changed. 

 

Parents Evenings will now take place on  
Monday 16th October  

Wednesday 18th October  
 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused.  
 
 
 

 
 

We are delighted to share with you that Miss Kaur has given birth to a baby girl. Baby 
arrived a little earlier than anticipated, Mother and Baby are doing well. 

 
We are sure you will join with us in sending our congratulations.  

 


